PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE CORPORATE AUTHORITIES OF
THE VILLAGE OF ALGONQUIN, MCHENRY & KANE COUNTIES, IL
HELD AT VILLAGE HALL, ALGONQUIN, IL ON
MARCH 18, 2008

REGARDING PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2008-09

CALL TO ORDER: Village President John Schmitt called the Hearing to order at
7:50 P.M. and requested Village Clerk Jerry Kautz to call the roll.

ROLL CALL: Present; Trustees J. SpellaJ. Glogowski, B. Dianis,
J. Steigert, D. Sosine. Absent; R. Smith. A quorum was established.

Staff in attendance; Attorney — K. Cabhill, Administration - W. Ganek, J. Kollings,
R. Mitchard.

PUBLICATION: Attorney Cahill reported the publication was examined and
found to be in order. Published in the Northwest Herald on March 10, 2008.

DISCUSSION: Village Manager, Ganek, presented the proposed Budget for
Fiscal Year 2008-09. He reported the Budget has all operating funds balanced,
and all Departments are confident they can operate properly within the new
budget

PUBLIC COMMENT: NONE

BOARD COMMENT: NONE

ADJOURNMENT: President Schmitt adjourned the Hearing was adjourned at

7:52 P.M.
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